July 2, 2009

Ms Debbie Pagliaro Assistant City Manager City of Sausalito 420 Litho Street Sausalito, CA 94965

**HLB** Resignation

Dear Ms Pagliaro,

As I am no longer a resident of Sausalito, it is with considerable regret that I am compelled to resign from the Sausalito Historic Landmarks Board. My too brief tenure on the Board was enjoyable, and was most impressed with my fellow Board members and staff. Additionally, I applaud the support the council has given HLB particularly for advancing Design Guidelines for the Historic District.

I wish the Board the very best.

Allan Nichol, Architect